NANC 307
[bookmark: _GoBack]Change BDD Format for NPA-NXX and NPA-NXX-X Files
Origination Date :02/04/2000
Originator:AT&T; 
Description:
In the NPA-NXX Bulk Data Download file, the NPA-NXX Value has a format that includes a dash between the NPA and the NXX.  The proposal is to remove the dash in the NPA-NXX Value field.
In the NPA-NXX-X Bulk Data Download File, the NPA-NXX-X has the same issue with the format of the NPA-NXX-X Value, and the same proposal for removal.
Final Resolution:
Functional Backwards Compatible:  NO  
May 00 LNPAWG (Atlanta), group consensus is to move to accepted list.
 
Jun 00 LNPAWG (Chicago), since this change order is not backwards compatible, the NPAC SMS needs to have the ability to generate the BDD files both with and without the dash (“-“). 
December 00 meeting: LNPA WG decided to cancel this change order as the business need is no longer accurate and all systems can handle the current format (with dashes). Move to Cancel-Pending then Deleted.
 
 
January 01 - Removed from the list by LNPAWG.
Related Release: 
N/A
Status: Closed

